
September 30, 2019 

Dear Councilmember Kennedy, 

I am writing to tell you that I am resigning from my position as Commissioner on the City of 
Pasadena Northwest Commission. Unfortunately, the demands of work and family mean that I 
no longer have the time to devote to attend meetings and events on behalf the commission. I 
hope you understand. My resignation as Northwest Commissioner is effective immediately. 

I apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause to you. I would be happy to devote some 
time over the next two weeks to transferring my responsibilities over to a replacement 
commissioner. If you would like to. discuss this with me further, I hope you will contact me at 
818~723-7553 or rojogreen1964@gmail.com. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Serving on the Northwest Commission has been a great experience and I am happy to have had 
the opportunity to work with so many wonderful people to improve our City. Thank you for your 
cooperation and patience with me at this time. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rogelio Ramirez 
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